
 

 

 

       
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a busy few weeks we have had and the weather is certainly getting colder, 

therefore please remember to wear appropriate outdoor wear to school. 
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NATIONAL ROAST DINNER DAY - WEDNESDAY 4TH NOVEMBER 
 

Roast Gammon or Vegetable Crumble 
Roast Potatoes, Seasonal Vegetables 

Apple Crumble and Custard. 
 

BONFIRE DAY – THURSDAY 5TH NOVEMBER  
 

Sizzling Bangers and Mash  
Cheesy Pizza Catherine Wheels 

Wedges 
Chocolate Crackle Cookies  

Toffee Apples  

 
 

Healthy Child Quality Mark Award 
We have recently achieved the Gold award for 
Healthy Child Quality Mark which now completes 
the set of Bronze, Silver and Gold for us.  Well 
done.  

 
Flora Tubs 4 Tablets Tokens 

We are collecting tokens from Flora spreads to try 
and win some iPads.  There is a collection box in 
reception.  Thank you for supporting this.   

 

Year 5 & 6 Cross Country at Plymbridge Woods on 1st October 
 

 

Parent Pay School 
Meals 

 
Please ensure your 
account is in credit 
before taking a meal.    
Thank you.  

Pupils had to take part in a cross country 
course of 0.8 miles.  The pupils that took 
part were from Year 5 & Year 6. 
  
Kiara DeCarvalho Y6, Ellie Wiseman Y6, 
Sydney Shambrook Y6, Amy Ritter Y6, 
Teya Palmer Y5, Emma Daniels Y5, Jack 
Rogers Y6, Kyle Cross Y6, Ethan 
Matthews Y6,  Luke Baker Y6, Harley 
Cook Y5, Thomas Caldicott Y5.  
  
Emma Daniels was the first to finish from 
our school and came 32nd overall in the 
girls’ competition.   

 

PJ Mufti Day 
 
On Friday 6th November, there will be a 
mufti day in aid of Jeremiah’s Journey. 
This day has been suggested by Ellie 
Wiseman and Devon McArdle as the 
charity is very important to both of them. 
 
For a donation of 50p towards the 
charity, children can wear their pajamas 
to school. Please note that for health and 
safety reasons school shoes must be 
worn – no slippers! 
 



 

 

 

 
 

Important Dates 
26/10/15 – 30/10/15 – Half term, Term 1 
02/11/15 – First Day Back   
04/12/15 – Disco  
11/12/15 – School Closed 
18/12/15 – School Closed  
21/12/15 – 31/12/15 Christmas 
Holiday,Term 2 
01/01/16 – Bank Holiday  
04/01/16 – First Day Back  
12/02/15 – School Closed 
15/02/16 – 19/02/16 – Half term, Term 3 
18/03/16 – School Closed  
25/03/16 – Bank Holiday  
28/03/16 – Bank Holiday  
29/03/16 – 08/04/16 – Half term, Term 4  
11/04/16 – First Day Back  
15/04/16 – Disco 
02/05/16 – Bank Holiday  
30/05/16 – Bank Holiday  
31/05/16 – 03/06/16 – Half term, Term 4  
06/06/16 – First Day Back  
08/07/16 – School Closed 
20/07/16 – Year 6 Leavers Prom  
22/07/16 – Last Day of summer term 

 

A colour version of this newsletter is 
available on our website. 

Scholastic Books 
Don’t forget to order your books, only one 
week left.  Books make wonderful gifts and 
you may consider donating a book to the 
school and library.  All purchases help 
raise funds for books in school.       
 

Mrs Powney 

 

School Uniform 
Please make sure all school uniform and 
shoes are labelled with your child’s name. I 
would be grateful if you could also check at 
home to see if you have the correct school 
jumpers and return if necessary.   

 
Many thanks 

 

 

School Gate 
Please be aware that the school gate is 

open until 9.20am every morning. 
 

The reception entrance is only available 
after 9.20am, unless otherwise agreed by 

the Head teacher. 

Foundation Children 
 
The Foundation children are nearly at the 
end of their first term in school. The 
children have settled in well and have been 
very busy developing their relationships 
with both their peers and the adults in the 
learning environment. Each child's 'key 
worker' is their class teacher.  
 
The children will be making invitations next 
week to invite parents/carers in to their 

class on Friday 23rd October at 2:00pm to 
share what they achieved in their first 

term. We look forward to seeing you. 
 
The Foundation Team 

Pupil Conferencing 
 
All pupils, over this week and next, will have the opportunity (1-1) to talk to their teacher 
about their learning and where they go next.  This will be noted in their planner when this 
has happened.  

 

Reminder to Year 6 Parents 
 
Deadline for Secondary School 
applications is 31st October.  
Please apply online at School Admissions 
website. 


